
Cathedral School News—2/9/22 

Cathedral School will be celebrating Valentine’s Day tomorrow, Thursday, 
February 10. We will have a Valentine’s Dress Day. Students may be out of 

dress code and are asked to wear red, white and/or pink for the day. As part of our 
celebrations, students are asked to bring valentines to distribute. Homeroom teachers have 
provided details via their homeroom newsletters regarding the celebration of St. Valentine!!! 
Enjoy!!! 

Updates and Reminders from Mrs. Gallagher-Kosmatka 

Great Kindness Challenge= 
February 15-18 

The Cathedral annual Great Kindness Challenge Week will 
be held February 15-18. Ms. Selberg, Cathedral Guidance 
Counselor, will be sharing plans with the students. They 
will be challenged to focus on specific acts of kindness 

during the week with the goal boing for Cathedral School to become a 2022 Kindness 
Certified School. Students do a great job with this each year and really enjoy the kindness 
challenges presented to them!!! 

Valentine’s Day Celebration= 
Thursday, February 10 

Parent Lunch Help 

Thank you to the following parents for their daily help in the lunch room from 10:30 a.m. – 
12:00 p.m. with salad bar serving, tray assistance and clean-up, and table washing:  
 

Heidi Bouzek, mother of Dax and Kahlan 
 Angela Binsfeld, mother of Breck and Maia 
 Lindsey Pretasky, mother of Ruthie  
 Tom Williams, father of Elliot 
 
The sign up for February & March is posted on our website and there are open dates available. 
If you are able to help it is very needed and appreciated. Thank you!!!  



https://www.aquinascatholicschools.org/ces-home  

Thursday, February 10   Valentine’s Dress Day 

Friday, February 11   NO SCHOOL 

Monday, February 14   NO SCHOOL ACS IN-SERVICE 

Wednesday, February 16   Prayer Service 9:00 a.m. Led by Mrs. Flottmeyer’s class 

       ‘Children Feeding Children’ food donation 

Saturday, February 19   Mardi Gras Ball 

Wednesday, February 23   Mass 9:00 a.m. Led by Mrs. Dobbins’ class 

Monday, February 28   PTO Chipotle Fundraiser 

School Calendar Reminders  

2022-23 Enrollment 

A reminder that re-enrollment for the 2022-23 school year is to be completed in your 
Skyward account by Monday, February 28. The January 14 email from ACS President Ted 
Knutson explains the process. Feel free to call our school office if you have any questions.  
 
Also, any child entering Cathedral School/Aquinas Catholic Schools for the first time needs 
to follow the initial enrollment process using the paper enrollment form. We have enrollment 
forms in the school office and can send one home if you need it per your phone call or email 
request. The enrollment requirement is that a child is 3, 4, or 5 years of age prior to 
September 1, 2022 to enroll in 3P, 4K or 5K respectively. I share this information with you as 
a current parent so you can pass it on to any interested families you may have contact with. 
Please also let any interested family know that they are welcome to contact me to discuss 
their interest and learn more about Cathedral School. I am excited to plan for a new school 
year and welcome new children and families to Cathedral School! 
 
It is a joy and privilege to serve our families in the education of your children. Feel free to 
contact me or our Cathedral school office at 608-782-5998 or Nancy Pederson, ACS 
Enrollment Coordinator, at 608-784-8585 if you have any questions regarding the enrollment 
process. 


